
 

 

March 14 2018 

 
Hello Cook Inc. suppliers, 
 
Thank you for taking a moment to read this letter, and please feel free to contact Cook Inc. if you have 
any follow-up questions.  
 
On March 19, 2018, Cook Inc. is implementing a Product Lifecycle Management (PLM) software 
solution and we want to make you aware of a change you may see over time to the documents we 
distribute to you. 
 
In short, the headers (Fig. 1.0) on some of our documents will look a bit different. The PLM system 
uses a different document numbering system and assigns a “D-Number” to the documents when they 
are either first created or when they are revised. So you won’t see “D-Numbers” until you are receiving 
a new document or are approving a revision to an existing document. The document numbers you 
have seen in the past, legacy numbers, will be retained to ensure traceability, and will be captured in 
the system as part of the document’s attributes.  
 

  
Fig. 1.0 



 

 

This note is just to create awareness among our valued supplier base – there is nothing for you to do 
right now. You will have an opportunity to approve any changes to documents prior to a change being 
implemented, just as you do today. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact us at suppliersupport@cookmedical.com.  
 
Best Regards, 
Gary Davis 

 


